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Sponsor Letter 
 
Dear Community Partner, 
 
On Saturday, May 12, 2012 the Eleventh Annual “Fight from the Fairway” Golf Tournament 
will be held at Honeybrook Golf Course, Honey Brook, PA.  Over the last 10 years, the 
tournament has raised over $300,000 for breast cancer research and awareness. 
 
This tournament began when a group of employees from Weston Solutions, Inc. rallied around 
a co-worker, Karen Schneider, who had been diagnosed with breast cancer.  Karen lost her 
battle in April 2008 and it is our hope that this tournament will raise the needed funds to find 
a cure for this disease.  This year’s tournament is dedicated to her memory and others who 
have lost their battle with the disease.   
 
The tournament will again support the Lankenau Institute for Medical Research (LIMR), a local 
leader in cancer research and breastcancer.org, a nonprofit organization dedicated to providing 
the most reliable, complete, and up-to-date information about breast cancer treatment and 
prevention.  Both are 501C(3) non-profit organizations.  Our goal this year is to exceed $30,000 
in donations.   
 
You and your business can participate in many different ways: 

  Donate merchandise for the golfers’ goodie bags and/or raffle; 
  Donate food and/or beverages for the golfers; 
  Provide prize items for our awards and contests; 
  Sponsor a golfer at $135 per player or $500 per foursome; 
 Maximize your company’s exposure with unique corporate sponsorships: 

  Double Eagle - $2,500  
  Eagle - $1,000  
  Birdie - $500  
  Par - $250  
  Hole Sponsor - $150  
  Program Sponsor - $50  

 
See Tournament Brochure for more details on sponsorships! 

 
Custom sponsorships are available such as lunch, cart or prize/contests. If you have an idea, 
we can make it happen.  Any level of participation offered by your organization is greatly 
appreciated. Contact Kathy Schneider, Tournament Co-chairperson with any questions (610) 
701-3641 (email Kathy.schneider@westonsolutions.com ) or Bob Hackett, Tournament 
Chairperson – (610) 701-3131 (e-mail -  Bob.Hackett@westonsolutions.com ). 

 
All donations worth at least $50 receive recognition in the tournament program. 

 

On Course for the Cure 
For additional information, visit our web-site at: 

www.FightFromTheFairway.org 


